Our Training 

Out for Our Children offers training around LGBT diversity and inclusion. This training is tailored to the needs of the audience whether this is

· Early years or primary school staff

· Local authority advisors

· PHSE Coordinators/Early Years Coordinators/Inclusion Managers

· Head teachers

· Parents

We can provide
· Whole school inset sessions

· Small group training sessions (staff/parents/governors/LEA staff)

· Conference presentations, seminars and/or workshops

· Speakers at meetings (staff/parents/governors/LEA staff)

The training can include
· Education policy and LGBT diversity 

· Equality legislation and the duties on education settings

· How to embed learning about diversity within the early years and primary curriculum

· Identifying and dealing with the key issues that may arise when tackling this area of work

· Working with parents from the LGBT community

· Using our Teaching Pack

Our training is delivered by our outreach and development manager who is a former primary head teacher and an accredited trainer.

Costs
Training costs are dependent on your requirements. Please email us at info@outforourchildren.co.uk or call us on 07544593383.
